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T V B S 年 度 戲 劇 藝 人  

TVBS Media Inc. began its broadcast through satellite DTH and local cable systems on September 28, 
1993. As the very first privately owned broadcaster, it broke the decades-long oligopoly of the three 
state-owned terrestrial television stations in the Taiwan market. The debut of TVBS marked a new 
beginning of a diverse, unfettered, and competitive media era.Innovation, Justice, Vitality and 
Sustainability” are the core values of TVBS Media Inc. 

星座  ：魔羯座   

身高  ：155cm  

體重  ：40 kg 

三圍  ：30 / 23 / 33  

興趣  ：戲劇表演、跳舞、看電影  

學歷  ：輔仁大學哲學系   

語文  ：中文、英文  、閩南語   
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http://tw.weibo.com/5643132934
https://www.facebook.com/dora0121/
https://www.instagram.com/dora_0121/


TVBS  ARTIST AGENCY PROFILE 

TVBS Media Inc. began its broadcast through satellite DTH and local cable systems on September 28, 
1993. As the very first privately owned broadcaster, it broke the decades-long oligopoly of the three 
state-owned terrestrial television stations in the Taiwan market. The debut of TVBS marked a new 
beginning of a diverse, unfettered, and competitive media era.Innovation, Justice, Vitality and 
Sustainability” are the core values of TVBS Media Inc. 
TVBS Media Inc. began its broadcast through satellite DTH and local cable systems on September 28, 
1993. As the very first privately owned broadcaster, it broke the decades-long oligopoly of the three 
state-owned terrestrial television stations in the Taiwan market. The debut of TVBS marked a new 
beginning of a diverse, unfettered, and 

• 2003年《殺人計畫》飾演珍     

• 2012年《客家好愛你》飾演ｍａｇｇｉｅ  

• 2016年《盟學園之尋找磐石》飾演塔米  

• 2016年《甘味人生》飾演陳亦菲  

• 2017年《大愛劇場清風無痕》飾演周麗芬  

• 2018年《情．份》飾演康華  

• 2019年《逗陣來鬧熱》飾演琪琪  

• 2019年《四分之三》飾演阿嬌姨  
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戲劇作品 電影配音 
• 《獅子王２：辛巴的榮耀》 中文配音 

• 《埃及王子》 中文配音 

• 《蟲蟲危機》 中文配音 



TVBS  ARTIST AGENCY PROFILE 

TVBS Media Inc. began its broadcast through satellite DTH and local cable systems on September 28, 
1993. As the very first privately owned broadcaster, it broke the decades-long oligopoly of the three 
state-owned terrestrial television stations in the Taiwan market. The debut of TVBS marked a new 
beginning of a diverse, unfettered, and competitive media era.Innovation, Justice, Vitality and 
Sustainability” are the core values of TVBS Media Inc. 
TVBS Media Inc. began its broadcast through satellite DTH and local cable systems on September 28, 
1993. As the very first privately owned broadcaster, it broke the decades-long oligopoly of the three 
state-owned terrestrial television stations in the Taiwan market. The debut of TVBS marked a new 
beginning of a diverse, unfettered, and 

• 女人我最大 

• 康熙來了 

• 型男大主廚 

• 綜藝大熱門 

• 一袋女王 
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節目綜藝 
• 請你跟我這樣過 

• 國光幫幫忙 

• 飢餓遊戲 

• 舞力全開 

• 歡樂智多星 



藝人統籌 劉珈妍 

TEL ：02-2162-8168#85825 

CEL ：0978-701-251 

EMAI ：ringoisred@tvbs.com.tw 

Talent 
Agent 

TVBS聯利媒體股份有限公司 

娛樂節目部 

TVBS Media Inc. began its broadcast through satellite DTH and local cable systems on September 28, 1993. As the very first 

privately owned broadcaster, it broke the decades-long oligopoly of the three state-owned terrestrial television stations in the 

Taiwan market. The debut of TVBS marked a new beginning of a diverse, unfettered, and competitive media era.Innovation, 

Justice, Vitality and Sustainability” are the core values of TVBS Media Inc.. It has set several milestones, including the 

establishment of Taiwan’s first entertainment variety channel, TVBS-G, and the country’s first 24-hour news channel, TVBS-

News, providing both an abundance of entertainment programming as well as real-time news information. TVBS Media Inc. has 

completely changed the way Taiwanese viewers watch television, giving them an entirely new perspective.In order to expand its 

sphere of influence, TVBS Media Inc. created Taiwan media’s first-ever overseas channel,  

地址:臺北市內湖區瑞光路408號3樓之5  

傳真:02-7736-0010 TVBS Media Inc. 

經紀人 洪源聰 Cody 

TEL ：02-2162-8168 #85805 

CEL ：0920-639-579 

EMAIL ：codyhung@tvbs.com.tw 

經紀人 鄭婗 Jenny 

TEL ：02-2162-8168 #85836 

CEL ：0937-519-400 

EMAIL ：jenny1988@tvbs.com.tw 

經紀人 游毓茹 

TEL ：02-2162-8168 #85853 

CEL ：0939-910-826 

EMAIL ：yuyuru826@tvbs.com.tw 

經紀人 周芳瑜 FISH 

TEL ：02-2162-8168 #85872 

CEL ：0953-867-030 

EMAIL ：fishchou@tvbs.com.tw 


